
Public Notice 
Aerial Spraying 

 
 
 

In compliance with regulations of the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), public notice is 
hereby given that the East Flagler Mosquito Control District may apply control products by 
helicopter over or adjacent to congested areas of Flagler County and its municipalities. The 
purpose of these flights is for surveillance of mosquito breeding sites and the suppression of 
mosquito populations.  Should the need arise, we may also contract with Clarke and Dynamic 
Aviation, Inc. and Ag Air Services for the same purposes. Flights will normally be performed at 
an altitude of 500 feet or below.   
 
Control of mosquitoes by helicopter is a common practice in populated areas of Florida. The 
District has conducted aerial mosquito control operations since 1990. All flights will be in the 
public interest and maximize public safety and mosquito control effectiveness.  All control 
products are approved for control purposes by the Florida Department of Agriculture and U.S. 
Environment Protection Agency.  
 
For additional information visit the District website at flaglermosquito.gov, following us on 
Facebook, or by calling 386-437-0002.  The website will map areas to be sprayed by truck or by 
air and notifications are posted on our Facebook page.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


